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Last year, BMA again organised several user semi-
nars. They all concentrated on the BMA centrifugal 
programme. One of these seminars was held in 
Braunschweig, and the other two in the USA.

One of the central issues of these events was 
obviously the new continuous K3300 centrifugal 
(see separate report about its main features in this 
issue of BMA Information). Since it has become 
more difficult to provide spare parts for the older 
centrifugal drives because of rapid developments 
in the electronics sector, much attention was also 
directed at the conversion of the control and drive 
systems of batch centrifugals.

During a tour of the company, the participants 
attending the seminar in Braunschweig were 
given an impression of the capabilities of BMA’s 
workshop. They were particularly impressed by 
the large share of in-house production.

The two seminars in the United States were 
organised for the beet sugar factories in Fargo and 
North Dakota, and the cane processing factories 
and refineries in Clewiston, Florida. In total, more 
than 70 guests took great interest in the three 
seminars. As in previous years, when extraction 
plants, pulp presses and crystallisation were the 
central topics, the participants again expressed 
their interest in a continuation of the BMA seminar 
programme.
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